
Notice 

Inviting attention to the Notification No.DIC/EKM/CMD/001/2023 dated 

19.06.2023. 

The Centre for Management Development (CMD) had invited applications from 

candidates for the post of Enterprise Development Executive at Directorate of 

Industries and Commerce, Ernakulam. It was decided to conduct a walk-in-

interview for all the candidates who registered for the position on July 01, 2023. 

Considering the huge number of registrations, the walk-in-interview scheduled on 

July 01, 2023 has been postponed. Instead a written test will be conducted on July 

08, 2023 at KMEA Engineering College. Candidates will be receiving an SMS and e-

mail regarding the further process.  

    

                                                                                                                                  
Sd/- 
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